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Exhibit 6F 
 
 
 

 
 

 

To: Board of Directors 

From: Steve Leighton, Fire Chief 

Date: April 27, 2022 

Subject: MBFPD Logo Items for Directors 

 

Background: 

 

Some Directors have asked about availability of MBF logo items such as hats and shirts.  

 

Having this logo wear (as NTF Directors have) would be appropriate for both official functions (shirts) and to 

just “show the flag”.  

 

Our logos are “on file” with a local silk screen printer and an embroiderer, but it will need updating in order 

for it to be used. No inventory is currently at Station 67 or other locations.  

 

There are no funds currently budgeted in the 2021/2022 budget for this expenditure. 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 
Discussion and possible action. 

 

 

 
 


